November 20, 2013

Dear Friend:

We here at the Church of the Good Samaritan in Brunswick, Maine wish you well as the holiday season approaches. This is also the time of our annual appeal, when we come to you, our faithful supporters, to ask for financial help.

Our mission is to bring the love of God to persons who find themselves by the side of the road for a variety of reasons. Our radically inclusive ministries of Sunday worship, pastoral care, prayer, retreats and weekly newsletter continue to provide compassionate support and spiritual direction for a 'niche' of folks that aren't always fully served by mainstream churches.

Would you help us as much as possible this year? We are currently in the red due to an unexpected computer crash, and with our bare bones budget we are lacking the necessary funds to resume our very important web-based ministry. Your fully tax-deductible donation will go a long way with us. You may send your contribution to our address above, or go to our website at:

www.churchofthegoodsamaritan.com to make your donation via Paypal.

Sincerely,

+David Christopher Bellville and the Council of the Church of the Good Samaritan